
       
 

PRINCETON EMERGENCY MANAGMENT 
 

 
To:  Princeton City Council 

 
Date: 04/16/20 
 
From: Emergency Management Team, Ron Lawrence, Todd Frederick and Bob Gerold 
 
Regarding: Donation from Global Glove Safety Manufacturing, Curt Selinsky 
 
 
 
 

On 4/16/2020 the City of Princeton Emergency Management Team received a donation from Curt Selinsky of 

Global Glove in Ramsey Minnesota in the amount of approximately $300.00 of nitrile disposable gloves.  These 

gloves were donated to the police and fire department.   The management team is truly grateful for this 

donation.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fire Chief Ron Lawrence                     Police Chief Todd Frederick                 Public Works Director Bob Gerold 

 


